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Upcoming Events 
 

Nov. 3 - * CWCA meeting at CFPA 16 Meriden Road, Rockfall CT (Route 66)10 am - 2 pm   

Nov. 21 - * Evening Carving Night 5-8pm - Bristol Carousel Museum (usually 3rd Thurs.) 

Dec. 7 - Ct Air Museum, Warehouse Point, East Windsor 10:30-2:30 (with Wood Turners) 

Dec. 8 - * CWCA Club Meeting 10 - 2 at CFPA  (first Sun is on Thanksgiving weekend) 

Dec.19 - * Evening Carving Night 5-8pm - Bristol Carousel Museum (usually 3rd Thurs.) 
 

Events for 2025 
Jan. 5 - * CWCA Club Meeting 10 - 2 at CFPA  

Jan. 16 - * Evening Carving Night   5-8pm - Bristol Carousel Museum (usually 3rd Thurs.) 

Feb.  3  - * CWCA Club Meeting 10 - 2 at CFPA  (usually 1st Sunday)                             

Feb.  20  - * Evening Carving Night 5-8pm - Bristol Carousel Museum (usually 3rd Thurs.) 

Sept. 27-30 - Woodcarving Retreat of New England.  More info later. 

Sept. 27 - White Memorial Nature Day   Sept. 27, 2025    More info later.  
 

For additional info on a calendar events, check club web site.  
 

* Denotes CWCA sponsored and run event. 

_____________________________________________________________________________  

Letter from ‘The Prez’ 

Greetings! 

By the time of our next meeting, the NEWC Show and Halloween will be behind us and 
the two last major holidays of the year will be coming up.  Then we need to think about 
carving that ever elusive Thanksgiving Turkey!  Whether you spend all your time and 
money to literally hunt one down or purchase one from the supermarket, you could 
make your life easier by taking a piece of wood or sapling and carving your own! It 
may not have the taste of the hot meat and juices when taken out of the oven, but 
think of all the fun you will have!  Not only is it easier to clean up the chips, but you 
won’t have to scrub the greasy turkey pan or worry about the unwanted leftovers! 
Unless you want to invite the bears in for a post Thanksgiving treat!  So with these 
thoughts in mind, I’ll stick to a carved wood turkey and the chips will be used as 
mulch!! 

Happy Thanksgiving and  

As Always…….Keep your tools sharp, your cuts clean and safe carving!! 

Your pres 

____________________________________________________________________________________________                        
This newsletter is intended only for members of Connecticut WoodCarvers Association 

web site: www.ctwoodcarvers.org    and       https://www.facebook.com/groups/CWCA? 

 

http://www.ctwoodcarvers.org
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2Flithillsccmember&data=04%7C01%7C%7C148fa73683524574459308d9a38965c0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637720632786898975%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC
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                CWCA’s Busy Summer 

We are wrapping up another busy summer.  Here are pictures from White Memorial 

Nature Day and the Woodcarving Retreat of New England. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIME TO ‘RE-UP’!    Please send $25.00 to Mark Austin to renew your membership For 2024.   

Checks should be made to ‘CWCA’ and mailed with following form to: CWCA Membership, 

258 Campville Road, Northfield, CT 06778  

Name _______________________________________________ New Member?   □ Yes 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________________ 
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___________________________________________________________________________________________                         

This newsletter is intended only for members of Connecticut WoodCarvers Association 

President Leo Hein 860-675-5473 Secretary Dan Holiday 860-620-2255 

VP & Treas. Mark Austin 860-388-7874 Newsletter Mike Schulde Mikeschu62@gmail.com 

Membership Mark Austin 860-283-2177 Web Liaison Lynda Zibbideo 203-686-1207 


